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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 2 2025 

May 

9th  Country & Belonging 

Incursion 

14th  Bakery Lunch orders 

due by 9am 

16th  Goldfields Division 

Cross Country 

Bakery Lunch Day 

19th  Finance meeting 

3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

21st – 

29th  

Smile Squad Dental 

clinics  

21st  PFA Meeting 

22nd  Open Day – Come & 

Play 2026 Preps 

23rd Lightning Premiership  

Uniform orders close 

28th  Margo’s Lunch Day 

30th  Curriculum Day – no 

school 

June 

6th  Open Day – Come & 

Play 2026 Preps 

9th  Kings Birthday 

11th  Thank a First Responder 

Day 

Margo’s Lunch Day 

16th  Finance meeting 

3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

20th  Bakery Lunch Day 

 

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 12 Date: 08/05/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school    

MOTHER’S DAY/SPECIAL PERSON’S DAY  
Thank you to our PFA for coordinating the stall today.  Students who didn’t have money 

today would have had a chance to select a gift and can pay at the office tomorrow.  We 

wish all the positive role models in the lives of our students a wonderful day on Sunday !  

COUNTRY AND BELONGING INCURSION 
We look forward to our wonderful inspiring incursion tomorrow coming to us from 

Regional Arts Victoria.  This is provided free for all students.  Families are invited to come 

along at 2.15pm for the final exhibition.  There will be a shortened assembly at 3pm to 

present awards.  

RECTIFICATION WORKS UPDATE 
Thank you everyone for your patience as we work towards rectifying the water leak that 

occurred over the break.  The year 1/2s have done a great job of showing resilience and 

flexibility in being in the library this week.  At this stage we are aiming for them to return 

to their room on Monday.  The P/1 class will need to move to the library for a period of 

time and we will update you on when that is happening.  

BRICKS AND PAVERS 
Last chance to make your mark and have your family name engraved on a brick or paver 
for our new front entrance. This is a great way to have your connection to our school 
permanently on display. Imagine your ancestors being able to visit in years to come and 
see their family’s connection to our school. Please see the flyers included in today’s 
newsletter or if you would like a hard copy to fill in call into the school’s office and ask 
Tracey for one. 

                            

 

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Community 
Responsibility – Taking ownership 

and making good choices 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance meeting – Monday May 19th  at 

3.30pm 

School Council Meeting  – Monday May 

19th at 7pm 

 

 

We are a child safe school; 
committed to the safety and 

wellbeing of all children and young 
people. We have zero tolerance of 

child abuse. 
 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

We have policies and processes 

in place to protect the care, 

safety and welfare of children. 

 

STUDENTS OF 

THE WEEK 

Prep/1 – Ava Clements 

Grade 1/2 – Isaac Thursby 

Grade 3/4 – Castiel Hunter 

Grade 5/6 – Emily Parker 

Principal’s – Willow Redfern 

 

Last week’s Students of the week 

 

 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


  
 



  

    

Mental Health and Wellbeing Leader (MHWL) 

Meet Our Mental Health and Wellbeing Leader 

Judy Gibbs is our Mental Health and Wellbeing Leader (MHWL). She is a qualified teacher and is registered with the 

Victorian Institute of Teaching.  She is dedicated to supporting the mental health and wellbeing of our students, ensuring 

they have a safe and positive environment to learn and grow. 

Judy plays an important role in our school by promoting a supportive environment for mental health and wellbeing for 

students, staff, and families. Here are some of her roles: 

• Supporting Staff: help teachers recognize and assist students who may be facing mental health challenges in the 

classroom. 

• Creating Referral Pathways: work to establish clear pathways for referring students who need additional help, 

both within the school and to community services. 

• Coordinating Support: collaborate with various groups, including regional staff, school, teachers, parents, and 

external agencies, to provide targeted mental health support for students. 

The focus of the MHWL role is on promoting mental health, being proactive in addressing issues, and providing help to 

seek early intervention. Judy doesn’t deliver clinical or specialized health services.   

  

          

 

Bakery Lunch Order Day   

Friday May 16th   

Orders need to be placed in the classroom baskets by 9am on Wednesday May 14h     

(Please note no late orders will be taken) 

Menu  

Steak Pie - $5.00 

Sausage Roll - $4.00 

Party Pie - $2.50 

Ham & Salad Roll - $6.00 

Cheese & Bacon Roll - $2.50   

Just write your order on an envelope/paper bag/clip lock bag and place the correct money inside. 

 
 



 

     

  

     

TERM 2 UNIFORM 

ORDER 
The Term 2 Uniform Order 

form has been included with 

today’s newsletter. 

Please note that this will be 

the last order that you can use 

part of your SSB for this year 

(note any remaining SSB will 

remain with your child and be 

converted to use for  any 

school activities that they have 

coming up this year such as 

camps/excursions). 

Orders close on Friday May 

23rd. 

School Saving Bonus Reminder 
The Victorian Government is delivering the School Saving Bonus (SSB) – a one-off support of $400 for eligible 

government school students from Prep to Year 12 in 2025. 

The SSB can be used for uniforms and textbooks until Monday 30 June 2025. 

Any funds remaining after 30 June 2025, including online voucher amounts that have not been redeemed, will 

become a credit to use on school activities. However, the credit will not be available on your family account at 

our school until late July. 

To use any remaining SSB funds to cover the cost of school activities in July, please refer to the SSB online 

system and allocate the funds to school activities before 30 June 2025. 

To learn more about the SSB online system, download the step-by-step System guide for parents and carers 

(DOCX, 945KB) or watch this School Saving Bonus video. System guide translations are also available in 14 

languages. 

The Department of Education’s SSB contact centre will remain available until 30 June 2025. The contact centre 

can be reached by: 

• completing the School Saving Bonus enquiry form  

• calling 1800 338 663, between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 

After this date, please contact our school office for any SSB related questions. 

https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/
https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/school-saving-bonus-system-guide-for-parents-and-carers-2975
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/school-saving-bonus-system-guide-for-parents-and-carers-2975
https://vimeo.com/1032194830
https://www.vic.gov.au/receiving-school-saving-bonus#information-in-your-language
https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/enquiry-form


 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

  



 

 



  
 



 

 



 



 


